
 
 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY RESTORATION BILL 

 

 

The House of Assembly has appointed a Select Committee to inquire into and report upon the 

House of Assembly Restoration Bill 2018, which seeks to restore the House of Assembly to a 

35 seat House, and other matters incidental thereto. 

 

A copy of the Bill is available from the Parliament’s website at the following link: 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/bills/Bills2018/55_of_2018.htm  

 
The Committee invites interested persons or organisations to make written submissions to the 

Committee by the closing date of Friday, 8 March 2019. 

 

Persons who wish to give confidential evidence to the Committee should contact the Secretary 

and request that the Committee hear their evidence in private. 

 

Enquiries and submissions should be directed to:- 

 

The Secretary, 

Select Committee on the House of Assembly Restoration Bill 

Parliament House 

Hobart TAS. 7000 

 

Phone: (03) 6212 2211 

E-Mail: stephanie.hesford@parliament.tas.gov.au 

 

 

Cassy O’Connor MP 

CHAIR 

  

 

Submissions become Committee documents.  Persons making submissions must not release 

them without the approval of the Committee.  Submissions are protected by parliamentary 

privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not.  The Committee encourages the lodgement 

of submissions in electronic form.  Emailed submissions must include name, phone number and 

postal address.   

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/bills/Bills2018/55_of_2018.htm

